Craig, Sondra

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 10:25 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: CSM Reminders

Sondra,

The City of La Crosse, Engineering Department hereby approves the following CSM’s

520 Veterans Memoarial Dr
2021 31% St S

1301 28" St S

Rose & West George St
Gillette & Liberty St

Thanks for the reminder

Scott

PS 1 will have the CSM for the WWTP that was approved ready for signature and recording next week.
It has just been crazy and slipped through the cracks.

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: CSM Reminders

Importance: High

Attached are five CSMs that | have not had a response on. Please let me know if you approve or have any comments.

Date Routed Location
71912021 CSM - 520 Veterans Memorial Dr
10/7/2021 CSM - 2021 31st St S
10/7/2021 CSM - 1301 28th St S

10/27/2021 CSM - Rose St & West George ST

11/10/2021 CSM - Gillette/Liberty St (N Side Fire Station)

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street



